






December 17, 2010



SOMIRA,

Here’s wishing all of you and your families a very Merry Christmas season! 

The marina staff would like to take this time to thank all of you for your continued support of the Vallejo Marina.

The marina could and should be a jewel for the City of Vallejo. You, as a group of volunteers, should be very proud of the time and effort you put in trying to make that jewel shine.

Again, thank you and have a very Merry Christmas.

Cordially,




[bookmark: _GoBack]Marty Silveira
Marina Manager




